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The Power of Reading 

There can be few things as powerful as reading 

with a young child. It has astonishing benefits 

for children: from providing comfort and       

reassurance, confidence and security to           

relaxation, happiness and fun!                       

Reading together builds self-esteem, extends 

vocabulary and feeds children’s imaginations.  

Your support with your child’s reading journey 

is most appreciated as always.   

KS2: The Snowman by Micheal Morpurgo & 

Robert Shaw 

This new adaption of Raymond Brigg’s 

classic retells the cherished story of a boy 

called James and his magical adventure 

with a snowman. One night, something amazing 

happens and the snowman comes alive! Together, 

James and the snowman embark on an enchanting 

adventure where they meet someone very special!  

Early Years and KS1: Pick a Pine Tree by Patricia 

Toht 

This is a magical, rhyming Christmas tale 

for younger children. The story           

celebrates all the familiar rituals of decorating the 

tree at Christmas - from digging out jam-packed 

boxes of trimmings, stringing tinsel, to at last,      

turning on those twinkly fairy lights! Beautiful, warm   

illustrations bring this special, festive tale to life.   

Home School Reading Rewards  

We encourage children to read at home as 

much as possible to improve both their     

reading fluency and comprehension skills.  

Both key stages have exciting rewards to    

celebrate reading at home including;            

certificates, stickers or raffle tickets and even 

books to take home as prizes! 

Please encourage your child to bring their 

books and reading record to school each day 

so that they can be changed regularly.    

Our Recommended Reads 


